MOST IMMEDIATE
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR
DIRECTORATE OF HEALTH SERVICES

NOTIFICATION
Imphal, the 8" July, 2024

No.104/4/2024-DHS: In continuation of this Directorate Notification of even No. dated 2 July.
20241t 1s informed to all concerned that Round-1 counselling for nomination of candidates for
admission to B Sc. Nursing, M Sc Nursing, GNM, ANM and Paramedical Courses, 2024 is
rescheduled on Friday, the 12¥ July, 2024

This is issued with the approval of the Competent Authority vide Secretariat: Health
Department letter No, MED-1806/9/2023-HS-HEALTH dated 9% July, 2024,

(Dr. O. Sanahanbi Devi)
Director of Health Services, Manipur
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